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12th July 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

Football 

There is a lot of excitement about England playing in the finals on Sunday.  We will be cheering 

them on and wish them lots of luck for the big game.  Amongst all the excitement we do know there 

is a rise in cases of domestic violence during high profile matches.  You do not need to wait for an 

incident to seek help and support. If you or someone you know needs help please see the 

following https://www.gov.uk/guidance/domestic-abuse-how-to-get-help  

 

The children are welcome to come to school on Monday in England Football kits or sports kit to 

celebrate or commiserate Sunday’s game. We had super attendance on Thursday following 

Wednesday’s victory (8pm kick off) and school is open as normal on Monday. 

 

Year 6 Oscars 

We are holding a special Awards night for our Y6 pupils who will be heading off to secondary 

school in September. Every child has brought home a letter regarding the evening so please 

ensure you return the slip as soon as possible. Soft drinks and nibbles will be available and we 

cannot wait to see everyone dressed to impress. 

 

Transition Day  

On Wednesday all of our children took part in transition day.  We met a lot of new families with 

children starting in September. Our Y6 children had a fabulous time visiting their new schools with 

reports back of how well behaved they were.  

Our teachers are: 

Nursery Mrs Wilcox and Miss Hughes 

Reception Miss Boulton and Miss Shaikh 

Year 1 Miss Preece 

Year 2 Miss Willmett 

Year 3 Miss Patel 

Year 4 Miss Gibbs 

Year 5/6 Mrs Gregory 

 

We are lucky to have some amazing support staff who are deployed depending on the needs of the 

class which will be outlined in September. 

 

Midday Supervisor Vacancy 

We have a vacancy for a midday supervisor as the lovely Mrs Cook is retiring. She wants to look 

after her new grandson but she will still be our cleaner so we’ll see her every day. If you are 

interested, please see the website for more details or ask the office for an application form. 

 

Visits 

Early Years enjoyed a trip to Ash End Farm.  Thank you to all of those that supported the class on 

their trip. They had a wonderful time seeing how a farm works, feeding and petting the animals 

and learning about how to care for them. 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/domestic-abuse-how-to-get-help
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Y5/6 walked to Hartshill Hayes on a Geography Fieldwork trip. Their orienteering skills were quite 

impressive. Despite the early rain, the weather held out and helped to make the day all the more 

successful.  

 

Merits  

Well done to all those children who have gone over and above. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance  

Well done to those individuals who attend every day. Reception’s attendance has been excellent 

this half term and they spun the Attendance Wheel winning a fun afternoon of games. 

 

Our target is  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GSMB 

This week has been yet another rainy week at Green Shoots Muddy Boots- let’s hope the summer 

shows itself soon! The weather has not, however, dampened our spirits. As always, the mud 

kitchen has been a hive of activity and some truly gory things have been cooked. We have also 

enjoyed Forest School yoga and played lots of interesting games! 

Forest School gives learners an opportunity to direct their own learning and take the chance to 

create something new and exciting and, in this case, that groups brave leap took the session to a 

whole new level of learning! 

 

It’s been an action-packed week of learning, fun and adventures.  With just one week to go until 

summer holidays, we are making sure we are making the best of every moment. We hope 

everyone has a lovely weekend and we look forward to seeing everyone next week. A reminder 

that we break up at 2pm on Friday 19th July and return on Tuesday 3rd September. 

Yours sincerely,  

  
Mrs Jeans and Staff  

EYFS Oliver 

Year 1 Emma 

Year 2 Finley 

Year 3 Famya 

Year 4 Conor 

Year 5 Whole Class 

Year 6 Willow, Emily, Miss Willmett 

Headteacher Award Miss Gibbs 

96% Star Class 

Reception 97.33 % 

Whole School 

Attendance 

93.01 % 


